
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Henderson County Board of Health will hold a special meeting on 
Tuesday, February 21, 2023 at 6:00pm in the Henderson County Department of Public Health 
Class Room located at 1200 Spartanburg Highway, Hendersonville, NC  28792.  The public may 
access that meeting through the Immunizations entrance. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to replace the cancelled regular meeting which was scheduled for 
February 14, 2023.  That cancellation is by order of the Chairperson, Dr. Maggie Hayes, after 
having individually consulted with the members of the board to provide for members that would 
not otherwise be able to attend on the regular meeting date. 
 
The agenda for the February 21, 2023 meeting will be posted and available not later than 
February 17, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
This the 18th day of January, 2022. 
 
Steven E. Smith 
Secretary to the Henderson County Board of Health 
(828) 692-4223 

Henderson County Department of Public Health 
Steven E. Smith, MPA, Health Director | Diana Curran, MD, Medical Director 

1200 Spartanburg Highway, Suite 100           Hendersonville, NC  28792 
Main Phone: (828) 692-4223  l  Administration FAX: (828) 697-4709 

Clinic FAX: (828) 697-4691    l    Communicable Disease FAX: (828) 697-4504 

 


